
S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 4 ,  N E W S L E T T E R

The Butler Family
“ T h e n  s a i t h  h e  u n t o  h i s  d i s c i p l e s ,  T h e  h a r v e s t  t r u l y  i s
p l e n t e o u s ,  b u t  t h e  l a b o u r e r s  a r e  f e w ;  P r a y  y e  t h e r e f o r e
t h e  L o r d  o f  t h e  h a r v e s t ,  t h a t  h e  w i l l  s e n d  f o r t h
l a b o u r e r s  i n t o  h i s  h a r v e s t . ”  ( M a t t h e w  9 : 3 7 - 3 8 )

W E  L O V E  Y O U  B U L G A R I A !

Our last couple of weeks in Bulgaria was spent packing and getting
ready to fly back to the States. We spent time walking around the
Capital and praying. It was not easy leaving this place. We feel the
burden and we see the need. This past year, God has given us a vision
and goals for the future. We have vision for Bulgaria. We arrived back
in America on September 18th, and we look forward to sharing our
burden and raising PIMS so we can get back to Sofia as soon as
possible.

T H E  B U T L E R  F A M I L Y  N E W S L E T T E R



R E A D Y  T O  D E P U T I Z E

On September 27, we were officially promoted to Associate Missionaries by the Global
Missions Board of the UPCI. This means that we have a wider range of responsibility.
As Associate Missionaries we are able to have 3 months of scheduled deputation
within one year. Currently, we need 67 monthly partners at $50 a month to send our
family back to Bulgaria. If you would like to connect with us to hear about our burden
for Bulgaria please feel free to contact us and if you would like to partner with us
please click the link below. 

We spent the
weekend of
September 28th-29th
in Hoover, Alabama
at Grace Point
Church with Pastor
David Goodwin and
his family, and also
Sunday evening with
Pastor Kendall
Bozeman at the
Pentecostals of Pell
City. We are grateful
for the opportunity
to present our
burden and the
vision God has given
us for Bulgaria. We
are also grateful for
the time of
fellowship and
encouragement with
these incredible
families. 
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